
You have reached a form that has been discontinued 
 

 

 

 

The Instructor’s Statement provided in a separate form is 
no longer part of the General Petition process and is no 
longer available.  

 

For more information on filing a General Petition,  
visit the Office of the Registrar website: 
https://registrar.arizona.edu/records-
enrollment/petitions-appeals/university-general-
petitions/preparing-general-petition  
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